ARIZONA LIVE STOCK LOAN COMPANY FLAGSTAFF, ARIZONA December 2, 1925 Hon. Carl Hayden, House of Representatives, Washington, D. C. Dear Mr. Hayden: We are in receipt of your letter of November 24th in regard to the additions and eliminations of the Grand Canyon National Park. Last summer the Park Commission stopped here in Flagstaff and at that time we went over the situation with them and agreed that the area they had taken in would not seriously hamper us in connection with operating our cattle, and agreed at that time that the lines established would be satisfactory to us. As you know, the present lines do not take in as great an amount of country as they originally contemplated. However, if you can succeed in getting a release of the portions you have marked in blue, it would be of some advantage to us in case the Park is ever fenced, particularly the one on the west side of the Park which is in the vicinity of Cataract Canyon. Very truly yours, ARIZONA LIVE STOCK LOAN COMPANY By Herbert Baffitt. HGB/eb